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Frog Ferry is a proponent of House Bill 4141 and we plan to use R99 for the 

passenger ferry pilot project and migrate to a fully-electrified fleet.  Given our 

worsening air quality, it's incumbant on Oregon leadership to transition to cleaner 

fuels and better, more environmentally friends modes of transit. 


